
 

December 2nd, 2020 

 

 

CiCi Glasgow 

Kansas City Anti-Violence Project 

31 W. 31st St. #13 

Kansas City, MO 64108 

Re: Ordinance #2000907 

 

To Whom This May Concern,  

 

We are reaching out as an organization, in support of the proposed KCMO LGBTQ 
Commission, and hope that you consider this. As a nonprofit organization dedicated to LGBTQ 
plus victims and survivors of violence, we feel it is a dire need in our community. We have seen 
countless acts of violence, and murder of LGBTQ plus individuals and families, in this city. Acts 
that seem to go unnoticed and lack value in the heart and minds of non-LGBTQ community 
members. Our hope in your consideration is also a plea for you to notice us and acknowledge 
that we too, deserve equality and justice! Please consider this commission, and feel free to 
contact us with anything we can assist with or provide. Thank you for your time, and support.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

CiCi Glasgow, Outreach Manager 

Kansas City Anti-Violence Project 

www.kcavp.org 

info@kcavp.org  

http://www.kcavp.org/
mailto:info@kcavp.org

